Leadership and Feedback 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Trainers’ Workshop Minutes
19-3-19
Joint with VTS
Apologies
May Cahill, Lucy O’Rourke, Fiona Sanders, Meena Krishnamurthy, Ruth Silverman, Sarah Mitchell, Helen Drew, 
Present
Anna Pilkington, Anchal Chopra, Michael Leonard, James Melia, Dom Roberts,
J Tomlinson, Alex Kelly, Will Brook, Clare Highton, Niifio Addy, Steph Coughlin, Fiona Sanders, Paul Ugwu, Jim Boddington, Mel Sayer, Haoili James, Juliet Brown, Mark Hindley, Leo Hussain, Ajay Ojha, Nisha Patel,  Nick Brewer, Chuan Chor, Jo Heyman

Agenda
Peter Homa: Chair NHS Leadership Academy
Feedback: Giving and Receiving; our experiences, our conversations, our suggestions
Business
OOH update from Alex Kelly
OOH for ARCP: emphasis on competence/capability, not 72 hours; if unsure speak to Mel
Prescribing Pilot – we will discuss in TWS in July
Dates
· Sim day: 21-5-19 all day (VTS cancelled on 25-6-19, STs in practice/wards pls)
· Residential VTS: 15-17 May inc
· Residential TWS: 15-16 Nov inc
· Term
· Spring ends: 28-3-19
· Summer starts: 30-4-19
· Summer ends: 2-7-19

Message from Meg Hillier, MP for Hackney South and Shoreditch:
Junior Doctors
 
I am very sorry that I am unable to be with you today.
 
I am clear that the future of the NHS and good health in this country is firmly with primary care. At the front line GPs and their teams are the first port of call for most patients. But more than that the amazing work done to work with patients to manage their own conditions and to work with the local population on preventative work is vital to a healthier country.
 
I am in early discussions with a group of surgeries in E9 about how we can work together to improve the health of the population in their neighbourhood.

As Chair of the House of Commons public spending watchdog, the Public Accounts Committee I also examine in detail the challenges facing primary care. The shortage of GPs is a serious issue as are many of the funding challenges.

And one of the issues I focus on repeatedly is how the Whitehall system repeatedly shunts cost from one part of the system to another. For examples, cuts in social care can and do impact on hospital costs. But in the long term we know that proper investment in primary care will be better for patients, for public health and cheaper for the taxpayer.
 
My own father was a GP and I know how valued that relationship is between GPs and patients. I also know how GP care is so much more about the whole person rather than ill health – when you have the time and resources for this.
 
Even with the extra money provided to the NHS there are many pressures. Rest assured I’m scrutinising and challenging these in Parliament and Whitehall while you get on with the important business of supporting patients.


